Colorado QRP Meeting minutes

January 8, 2011 10:30AM
Meeting Location: Milestone Technologies 

Call to order by President Scoot Garcia KC0HSV
Roll call – 10 members in attendance – Sign up sheet will be posted at  www.cqc.org
President’s message delivered to the attendees by Scott Garcia – Greeting and call to Order.

President’s message by Scott Garcia

Volunteers are needed to conduct the CQC club financial audit 2011.
Treasurer’s report  . 
No report given – Treasurer not in attendance.


Secretary’s report given by Vince Kumagai KI0RB. 
Meeting minutes from the November 2010 meeting are available at the www.cwc.org/biz
The Colorado QRP Club plans to attend the Aurora Repeater Association swapfest scheduled for Sunday February 12, 2011.  Donations for the swap are being solicited from members clean out their shacks.  Proceeds from the swapfest are used to fund club projects and activities.

A new project is underway to create a club calendar.  The theme of the calendar is a collage of pictures from members of their equipment, shacks, equipment or antennas.  Funding for the project has not been established.  Currently on ly a request for high quality photos has been put forth.  Contact Vince KI0RB if you wish to donate pictures.
QRP Fox Hunt News – Marshall Emm, N1FN  
Winter 80M and 40M Fox Hunt are underway.    Information on the Fox Hunt schedule and results are available at: www.qrpfoxhunt.org.
Reports from Field Day chairpersons:

Al Dawkins – K0FRP – W0CQC competitive site – Planning is still underway to secure a new Field Day competitive site. 
Scott Garcia , KC0HSV – The CQC Aloha Field Day site –   The Arapahoe camp site has been secured and a deposit made for the Aloha Field Day site at Cherry Creek State Park.
OLD BUSINESS

The field day trailer is currently stored in a storage facility in Bailey, Co.  The fees have been paid by Frank Ivan, K0FEI.

The cow trailer is currently stored at the QTH of Paul Beckett, KF7MD in Conifer, Co

LOW DOWN – Dick Schneider, AB0CD
The second issue of the LOW DOWN RELOAD in print form was published and distributed in December. The new publishing schedule is 4 times a year.
NEW BUSINESS
A motion was put forth to support the Colorado QSO Party for summer 2011.  In the past the club has sponsored the QRP CW and QRP Mixed Mode plaques – Vince KI0RB will take this as an action item and report at a future meeting what will be available for 2011.
Meeting adjourned.

Submitted by:  Vince Kumagai KI0RB – Club Secretary.

